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January 25, 1963

Mr. Stanwood R, Morss
Re Re Noo 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your letter reporting reception of
KCBS Radio. We are always pleased to hear from distant
listeners. -

Your reception report has been compared with our

official Broadcast Log and found to be in agreement., It
e is with pleasure that we verify your reception of KCBS
on January 17th between 12:08 A M and 1:06 AM, Pacific

Once again, thank you for your nice letter and the
interest you have shown in KCBS Radio. We wish you
continued success in your DX Listening.

F. Paul Schwab
Assistant to the
Chief Engineer
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